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Call for Student Interns 
 
La Cosecha 2018, scheduled for November 14-17, 2018 marks the twenty-third anniversary of our 
annual conference, which brings together educators, parents, researchers and practitioners who 
support dual language programs.  We offer the opportunity to share our experience and knowledge, 
and to network and “harvest” the best our multilingual communities have to offer.  La Cosecha 2018 
will serve over 1,400 participants from throughout the Southwest and West, including California, 
Colorado, New Mexico, Oregon & Texas, as well as from other regions throughout the U.S.  Our 
participants represent two-way immersion, developmental bilingual, and heritage language immersion 
programs. 
 
We have begun planning for La Cosecha 2018, which will take place at the Santa Fe Convention Center 
and La Fonda Inn in Santa Fe, NM on November 14-17, 2018.  This year’s conference theme is “Our 

Leaders, Our Culture, Our Harvest.” University students pursuing careers in bilingual education have 
been an important part of past conferences, serving as volunteers, while being exposed to quality 
professional development.  Dual Language Education of New Mexico is committed to continuing to 
support the student intern role at our conference by providing scholarships for student interns from the 
following universities, University of New Mexico, College of Santa Fe, New Mexico State, New Mexico 
Highlands, Eastern New Mexico, Western New Mexico and University of Texas at El Paso.   
 
As a student intern you will receive full registration to the conference.  In exchange for the scholarship, 
each Student Intern must commit to the following: 

• A pre-conference orientation- Saturday, November 10th from 9:00am - 12:30pm at the Santa Fe 
Convention Center 

• A maximum of 10 full hours of volunteer work during the conference.   

The deadline for the Student Intern Application is Friday, October 12, 2018. The on-line submission 
is:   http://www.cvent.com/d/3tq3fd/4W   If you need further information about student interns, please 
contact Darlene Pilon, via e-mail at matt_pilon@hotmail.com, General information about La Cosecha 
2018, can be found at our website at: https://www.lacosechaconference.org 

Thank you, 
Darlene Pilon  
Student Intern Planning Commitee 
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